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Communication

CW(PM) — December 3, 2024

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item No. 5
To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Formal Resident Objection to 89-99 Nashville Road - Official Plan Amendment
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 12:04:22 PM

Attachments: Screenshot 2024-12-02 at 12.03.05 PM.png

From: Chris Adamkowski _

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 12:04 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Marilyn lafrate <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; mayor@vaughan.ca; Linda
Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Formal Resident Objection to 89-99 Nashville Road - Official Plan Amendment

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully

examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing

email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

November 26, 2024

Honourable Mayor, Council and City of Vaughan Planners
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive
Vaughan, Ontario L6A 1T1

Re: 89 and 99 Nashville Road, Kleinburg (the “Properties”)
Applicanh cmubphof Zom clo 2133004 Onmlo Inc.

1, Christopher Adamkowski reside at.Les(er B. Pearson St, Kleinburg, and have been Kleinburg
residents for 5 years.

We veh tly opp: the above: i i It is in flagrant violation of the
Kleinburg ille Herif Conservation Dustrlct Plan zoning By-laws and the Vaughan Official
Plan.

Our concemns are as follows:

i) the Properties are located within the Kleinburg-Nashville Heritage Conservation District,
but the proposed height, scale, design and composition of the project are in flagrant
violation of the KNHCD Plan which stipulates 2 %-storey structures, a heritage
appearance, etc.

if) Access to Nashville Road by car and commercial traffic from 557 units would make the
congestion on an already busy road even worse. Proximity to Hwy #27 and the steep
grade of Nashville Road will exacerbate safety concerns for drivers, pedestrians and
cyclists and negatively impact traffic flow issues.

i) Theproposedbuldlngswouldtomirevwel dj idential and ial properti
to the east, north and west of the site.

iv)  The site is at a key gateway entrance to the village and as such should reflect the
heritage tone and character of Klemburg - this project fails that test.

v) The subject lands are currently designated as na!ural areas" and “low rise mixed-use”
which is a radical dep from the req

It is the City of Vaughan's duty and sibility to enf and uphold, to the fullest extent
possible, the well-established Official Plan and Heritage Plan for the area.

Approval of this proposal would set a dang. and i dent for future
on Nashville Road, in the village core, matwllmreatenmemlquedmractsromellaged
Kleinburg.

We respectfully submit that this Application should be denied.
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